
Dear Parents, 

Yesterday, the whole school visited All Saints Church for our Harvest Festival. This was our first                
service of this academic year and it was great to see so many parents and friends support us both 
with the service and through generous donations for Hull Foodbank. The feedback we received from 
this service was excellent and it was a pleasure to share some of the comments with the children in 
our celebration collective worship today. Having had several years in which services such as these have 
been disrupted, it is good to be able to join together in such numbers again. I think we are all now 
more grateful for the things that we previously took for granted. 

Next week we will be holding our open evenings for parents in school. At these, you will once again 
have the opportunity to view your child’s work before meeting with your child’s class teacher. Children 
are welcome to attend alongside you however we also recognise that sometimes parents feel it more 
appropriate to discuss their child’s progress without their child present. As usual, we will be asking 
parents to fill in one of our questionnaires which give a valuable insight into the things that you feel 
we do well and also suggestions for things that we can improve. We value your feedback so please do 
take the time to complete one. 

As you are aware, we are extremely proud of our library and a focus is now on ensuring that we                
continue to purchase additional age appropriate, quality texts for our children. One way in which we 
will be doing this is through the commission we receive from our school bookfair. This will be arriving 
in school next week and will be open after school each evening from Tuesday onwards, including at our 
parents’ evenings. Please take the time to look at the books on offer. Every book purchased allows us 
to purchase additional books for our library. 

We recognise how much our parents value the opportunity of seeing their child showcase their talents 
in school and we are pleased to share dates for the class assemblies planned for this term alongside 
the Class 1 and 2 Christmas production. Performances such as these produce some really special      
memories and this will allow you to plan ahead and arrange time off work should you wish to attend. 
Tickets are not required for our class assemblies and all are welcome to attend. A letter regarding 
tickets for the Christmas performances will be sent next half term. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 7th October 2022 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                               

                                                                                       DATES                                                                                 

Tues 11th Oct—Parents’ Evening and Scholastic book fair 4pm—7pm. 

Thurs 13th Oct—Parents’ Evening and Scholastic book fair 4pm—7pm.  

Mon 17th Oct—Y6 Bikeability training during school hours. 

Tues 18th— Y6 Bikeability training during school hours.  

Thurs 20th—Y6 Parent Consultation Day. 

Fri 21st Oct—School closes for half term. 

Mon 31st Oct—School reopens.  

Fri 11th Nov—C4 assembly, 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Fri 18th Nov—C3 assembly , 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Tues 6th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm. 

Wed 7th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this 
week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed our visit to the Church for our Harvest Festival.                                                  
      Next week we are looking forward to learning why Christians go to a Church. 

Class 2         This week we enjoyed our first aid training and our Harvest Festival.                                                        
      Next week we are looking forward to writing poems. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed playing mirror games to see how they reflect light    
   in science.                                                                                                                 
   Next week we look forward to using reflection and symmetry in art.  

Class 4    This week we have enjoyed first aid training.                                                                       
Next week we are looking forward to learning about reflections and how periscopes 
work in science.  

Collective Worship Theme for next week: I`m a book worm!.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Amelia for her football trophy 

 

 

 

Edith for her level 3 swimming certificate 
and badge 

 

 

 

Alfie for his South Cave Show trophy and 
medal  

 

 

 

Neve for her football trophy  

 

 

 

 

Billie for her 10 metre swimming certificate 
and badge 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


